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NOTICE
Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/1119
Date: 5t March 2024
To: All Year 7 — Year 11 Parents & Guardians

ANNUAL CROSS-COUNTRY RACE

Please take note of the following:

1. Our school will be having the Annual Cross-Country Race on Saturday, 9th March
2024 involving secondary students.

2. Attendance of students is compulsory.
3. All students are required to wear school PE attire.

4. Parents/Guardians are requested to send their child/ward at the normal time
(before 7.15 am) and fetch them at 11.00 am.

Your kind attention and cooperation on this matter are very much appreciated.

JANIDI JINGAN
Principal



